
Internet Reimbursement 

Overview 

Each family will be required to have a computer system that meets the minimum 
specifications necessary to access the K¹² Online School (OLS). Families must also 
have Internet access to participate in the school. In certain cases, based on 
financial need, a family may be eligible for a loaned computer and 
reimbursement for Internet Service Providers (ISP). If eligible, families are 
reimbursed $9.95 per full month of enrollment with DAOF. After the school year 
ends, payments are processed and checks are mailed in August/September of the 
following school year. 
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